
HB 2250 -- ALTERNATIVE NICOTINE AND VAPOR PRODUCTS

SPONSOR: Pollock (123)

Currently, alternative nicotine products and vapor products are
subject to local and state sales tax but are not otherwise taxed or
regulated as tobacco products.

This bill requires that alternative nicotine products and vapor
products are to be taxed and regulated as tobacco products.


